
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Catholic Education Week Celebrated May 5 to 10 
April 30, 2019 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board students and staff will be celebrating 
Catholic Education Week (CEW) starting Sunday, May 5th to Friday, May 10th.  The theme 
for this year’s Catholic Education Week is Living as Joyful Disciples. 
 

 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education commented “During the week of May 5-10, 
2019, our students and staff will engage in activities and prayerful thanksgiving for the gift 
of Catholic Education. As noted in our Multi-Year Strategic Plan, we believe that Catholic faith 
traditions and teachings must permeate all aspects of our daily activities. We will strive to 
sustain strong home, school, and parish relationships that will enhance the faith journey of 
all members of our communities. During this week, we highlight, celebrate and communicate 
the unique nature of our Catholic school system and our learners.” 
 
Many special school events and activities will be taking place during Catholic Education 
Week.    We invite families, community partners and stakeholders to visit our schools 
during Catholic Education Week and experience for yourself the difference we are 
making.  For a detailed list of school activities and events that will be taking place, please 
visit our website at www.ncdsb.on.ca. 
 
 
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/
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